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Merry Christmas!!!!!!   We have enjoyed another truly festive week beginning with the PTFA Christmas disco. Our Candlelit Christmas Carol Service was a huge success with over six hundred people attending.   Holding a Christmas Carol service altogether with all classes as a whole school was a first for Carleton Green and it was a specatacular way to celebrate this magical time.   I think that we all found Rossall Chapel to be a magnificent venue for holding such an event where we were able to all be accomodated so that we could come together for one evening.  The excitement of our children singing, amidst the  two hundred plus candles that were lit, was tangible.  Thank you for supporting this occasion, for joining in and for making this evening such a special one.  We most certainly will repeat this but next time we will make sure we have more hymn sheets and will serve mulled wine and mince pies beforehand.
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We have enjoyed a stunning Christmas Dinner where the tables were festooned with tablecloths, mini Christmas trees and crackers.  The children and teachers ate together with Christmas carols playing.  Then the children have enjoyed parties with their friends.
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Our Netball team played well on Wednesday and won their first game against Staining with a score of 5-2 and then just lost to Copp with 1-0.  Mrs Harding reported that the team played well and worked hard together.

Next half term we are going to be working around the topic of recycling and we would appreciate it if you could collect bottle tops, corks, plastic bottles and cardboard boxes to help us with producing displays.

We also would like you to send in photographs of your child participating in an activity they enjoy, together with a brief explanation.  We are to use what you send it to make a scrapbook of talents for the whole school. We plan to share the entries with our Comenius partners and during our Star of the Week assemblies over the coming year.

I feel it is important that you are kept fully informed of any changes that are taking place within our school and as already explained in an earlier newsletter; today we are wishing Mr Vaughan lots of luck as he leaves us for two terms to start his next venture as the Acting Deputy Headteacher at Alston Lane Primary School.  We are fortunate to have Mrs StanleySmith to cover his absence as our SENCo.  She joined us last week so that she could work alongside Mr Vaughan to ensure a smooth transition and hit the ground running, meeting with children and parents.  I am sure she will make a positive contribution to our school.  Miss Howarth has been into school to see the children in Doves Class and wish them all the best for Christmas.  Unfortunately, she is still not able to return to school and we wish her a speedy recovery.  In the meantime, Miss Freeman will continue to provide the teaching cover and maintain the consistency required for the children.  Mrs Bentley will also be away from school from now until after the February half term.  She has required further surgery and we hope that she too feels fighting fit very soon.
We would like to say thank you for the many gifts and cards that have been brought in for the teachers and the staff here and hope that you each have a wonderful time this Christmas and wish you all the very best for 2015.
Dates:

Monday 5th January – School opens at 09:00
Thursday 8th January – Year 6 SATs meeting for parents.
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